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PRESENTATION COMMITTEE COORDINATOR REPORT 
 
We are putting the finishing touches on our presentation for Spring Assembly, titled “What’s So 
Scary About Service?”  Susan A. offered us the opportunity to try out the presentation at the 
District 9 Day of Sharing on March 7.  People seemed to like it—hope you will too!  I hope to 
touch base with the Assembly Registration folks to talk about getting people sorted into groups 
(a number on the nametag?  Different colored dots?)  before the Saturday business starts. 
 
I will be looking for volunteers to be on the Presentation Committee.  I’ve already learned—this 
is not a one-person position!  I need your creativity, your ability to help me go places, and your 
help remembering things to put into these reports.   
 
I just discovered that I haven’t been getting the presentation coordinator emails (I’m in touch 
with the Web Coordinator regarding this), so if you’ve been trying to get hold of me, please try 
again.   
 
I keep learning new stuff about my position every day.  Thank you for this opportunity to be of 
service to the New York North Area! 
 
Love in Service, 
Sarah R., Presentation Committee Coordinator 
 
 
 
 


